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Stay tuned, because in the coming weeks we
will present you a new version of the website.
Clean and simple design, it offers practical
features, such as the search bar to quickly
access information, as well as the option to
enlarge the text for better readability.

In due course, we will invite you to explore the
site. If you notice an error or have any
suggestions, please share them with us.
Together, we will ensure that the site reflects
your needs.

A new look for the
website

Have you considered clearing the snow from
your roofs?  The accumulation of snow can
pose a risk to people near the buildings, as
well as cause roof sagging or collapse. 

Given the difficulty and danger associated
with these tasks, it may be wise to call a
snow removal professional.

Snow accumulation
on your roof

https://www.rbq.gouv.qc.ca/en/vous-etes/citoyen/conseils-de-securite/think-safety-at-home/removing-snow-and-de-icing/


SCHOOL BREAK

All the details (french only)

From March 3 to 7, the arena opens its doors
for free with a special schedule for spring
break.

On the program:
Free family hockey
Free hockey for ages 13 and up
Free skating for all

Indoor swimming
pool - free swimming

Kevin Lowe Arena –
Pierre-Pagé

Residents of the MRC d’Argenteuil* can enjoy
the indoor swimming pool behind the Lavigne
high school for free.

Special schedule for spring break:
Free swims from 9 a.m. to 12 p.m. and from 1
p.m. to 3 p.m.
*Proof of residency is required.

Jean-Marc-Belzile
Library

The library is adapting its schedule for the
school break. It’s the perfect opportunity to
discover new readings!

Schedule (french only)Schedule (french only)

https://lachute.ca/bibliotheque-jean-marc-belzile/abonnement/
https://lachute.ca/loisirs-culture-et-vie-communautaire/arena-et-activites-interieures-sur-glace/
https://lachute.ca/loisirs-culture-et-vie-communautaire/piscine-interieure/


SCHOOL BREAK

The Township of Wentworth offers several
accesses to nature:

A snowshoe trail accessible from the town
hall parking lot.
Snowshoe and cross-country ski trails
reserved for Wentworth citizens at the
Dunany Country Club.
The Pré des Castors trail, accessible to
residents thanks to the WILD Trust, while
outside visitors must be members of the
Trust.

Take a tour of the
book boxes

Enjoy an outdoor
getaway 

During school break, explore the various book
boxes scattered throughout the municipality:

Garage municipal
Community center
Bureau municipal 
The Municipal Source
Intersection of Glen Road and Bear's Ears
Road
Neill Road 
Boyd Road

Activities await
you at the
Wentworth
Community
Center

Interested in joining a yoga class? Did you
know you can sign up for a single class for just
$15 (pay at City Hall)?

Alternatively, you can also join the Bridge Club,
which meets on Monday afternoons and
Thursday evenings. For more information,
contact Daniel Palmer at
jdanielpalmer@gmail.com.



ACTIVITIES

A Fast Track Game
Night
On Monday, March 17, the Family and Seniors
Committee invites you to a games night from 5
p.m. to 7 p.m. at the Wentworth Community
Center (86 Louisa Road). Everyone is welcome,
whether you are a beginner or a seasoned
player! You will discover a special version.

In celebration of St. Patrick's Day, we
encourage you to wear green (if possible),
bring an appetizer to share, and your beverage
of choice. We look forward to seeing you!

Starting Monday, March 3, Argenteuil Seeds
will return to the Jean-Marc-Belzile Library.
Thanks to a partnership with the City of
Lachute, Wentworth residents will also have
access to a variety of seeds. Fruits, flowers,
herbs and vegetables will be offered in
packets. 

A great activity to start in the next few weeks!

Les Semailles
d’Argenteuil

Workshop:
Plan to Age at
Home

Join us on Thursday, March 27, from 2 p.m. to
4 p.m. at the Wentworth Community Center. A
fun and engaging presentation will be given by
students from Polyvalente Lavigne.

This event aims to inform seniors about the
various resources available in the region,
helping them stay in their homes for as long as
possible. More details to come.

For this occasion, bring a dessert to share.

An initiative of the Argenteuil
Seniors' Roundtable.



ACTIVITIES

Read the article

Congratulations to WILD for organizing the
torchlight walk on Saturday, February 8!

More than a hundred participants had the
pleasure of exploring the splendid Glen Valley.

A winter day under
the snow 

A successful
torchlight walk

The Township of Wentworth would like to
thank the Dunany Country Club and the
Dunany Community Association for organizing
the winterlude event on Sunday, February 16.
Despite the storm, about forty people
participated and enjoyed outdoor activities
such as cross-country skiing, snowshoeing,
and tobogganing.

CPR and AED
training highly
appreciated by
all participants

On Saturday, February 1, around ten
participants took part in a 4.5-hour training
session at the Wentworth Community Center,
an initiative of the Family and Seniors
Committee.

If you would like to participate in an upcoming
training, please express your interest by writing
to Johanne Asselin at jasselin@wentworth.ca.

https://www.wildfiducietrust.ca/en/post/a-magical-night-and-thank-you


OTHERS

The Township of Wentworth is seeking applications from citizens interested in serving as members
of the Urbanism Consulting Committee. This committee plays an active role in land use planning. 

We are looking for two individuals to fill the positions.  The selection criteria are as follows:
• Must be residents of the municipality;
• Good knowledge of French (bilingualism is an asset);
• Willingness to actively participate in meetings to present recommendations to the Municipal
Council on matters related to land use planning;
• An interest in urban planning, design, architecture, or heritage is an asset.

Interested candidates must submit a cover letter no later than March 20.
All details, here!

Call for applications: Urbanism Consulting
Committee

Phase 2 of the
deposit system
modernization

As of March 1, all ready-to-drink beverage
containers made of plastic, ranging from 100
ml to 2 liters, will now have a 10-cent deposit.
This includes bottles of water, sparkling water,
juice, sports drinks, milk, and even some spirits.

Visit ConsignAction in Lachute, located at 470
avenue Béthany.

https://wentworth.ca/database/image_usager/2/avis/2025/2025%20-%20Call%20for%20applications.pdf
https://consignaction.ca/


IMPORTANT DATES

TThe due date for the first instalment is Friday
March 14.

Your payment can be made directly at the
Town Hall (cash, cheque or Interac), by mail or
online through your banking institution.

We're moving the
clock

Municipal taxes: 1st
payment

During the night of March 8 to 9, we will move
the clocks forward.

It's also the perfect time to check the
batteries and proper functioning of your
smoke and carbon monoxide detectors!

Council meeting
The council meeting takes place on Monday,
March 3 at 7 p.m. All are welcome.

Location: 175 Chemin Louisa


